
 

 
 
25 May 2020 
 
To Year 6 Parents and Caregivers 
  
In ​Term 3, from the ​16th to 18th of September 2020 all Year 6 students will have the opportunity to                    
attend our Year 6 camp. The students will travel to Camp Adair in the Hunua Ranges and stay at the                    
lodge for two nights and experience three days of outdoor adventure. 
  
On ​Thursday 4 June at 7pm​ we are holding a camp information meeting in the school hall. To assist 
with physical distancing requirements, we ask that only one adult and child from each Y6 family attend 
this meeting. 
 
There will be a short presentation at the meeting outlining the following: 
 

● Camp activities 
● Camp transport 
● Camp Costs 
● Camp location and facilities 
● Catering 
● Covid-19 Health & Safety 
● Camp Parent helpers 

  
Following the presentation there will be an opportunity to ask questions. 
 
This camp is an important part of the Year 6 programme and the camp team is committed to working 
hard to ensure every student has the opportunity to attend this wonderful outdoor education 
experience.  
  
Thank you for your support. 
  
  
Vaughan van Rensburg Deb Malcolm Rachel Bailey 
Principal Deputy Principal Senior School Lead Teacher 

Student’s name: _______________________________________________   Room: _____________ 
  
Yes,​ I will be attending the ​Y6 Camp Meeting at 7pm on Thursday 4 June​. 

   No,​ I’m unable to attend the camp meeting 
(please circle one)  

  
Signed:  __________________________________________________    (parent/caregiver) 


